Elopd's Register of Ship

71, Fenchurch Street; E.C.3.

30th July, 1936.

Dear Eir,

1 em in receiptnef your letter of the 17th instant
enclosing a copy of one addressed to Mr, Geo. B. Drake regearding
the plen, epproved by you, of cofferdam enc pump room bulkheads

in connexion with the conversion of the 8,&. "DANIEL WEBSTER"

into a bulk oill cerrier, together with a copy of the plen in

question, and I have to state thet the contents have been duly
noted.
Thanking you for your sttention in the matter,
I am, Dear S8ir,

Youre faithfully,

Secregary.
J. French, Esq.,

NEW YORK.




